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What has been happening this week? 
In RE, we finished off learning about Holy Week by discussing the importance of Easter 

Sunday. 

In English, we drew our own rainforests, planned and then wrote our descriptions using 

expanded noun phrases. 

In Maths, we finished off our fractions topic. 

In Art, we sketched and then painted our rainforests using the different brush strokes that we 

previously learnt. 

On Friday we had science day where we visited each classroom to complete an activity related 

to time. We melted ice, grew rainbows, built boats and completed different activities in PE. The 

children really enjoyed themselves and I did too! 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Rehan for his outstanding rainforest description and Bonnie for her lovely 

rainforest drawing.  

Headteacher's Award: Ed for showing love in the classroom for looking after it and tidying up 

and Milo for showing love towards his learning and trying really hard. 

Swimmer of the week: Roman and Harvey for persevering so much with their swimming. 

Shining Stars: Milo, Zakir, Freddie, Harvey, Ruby x2, Brooke x2, Harriet 

Pupil Voice: “I love learning about rainforests!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Book Fair will take place after school from Wednesday 20th March to Monday 26th March. 

Easter Service will be at school on the last day of term – Thursday 28th March at 2:30pm. 

Thank you to all who attended parents evening. It was lovely to speak to you all and tell you 

how well your children have been doing. Thank you for all the positive feedback as well, it is 

much appreciated! 


